Dear Board of Supervisors,

This is my third letter so | will be succinct. | oppose the new Cannabis Land Use Ordinance!

No amount of tax money can replace our beautiful landscape and natural resources.

The county is already unable to provide the necessary oversight on the cannabis program that was custom made for
us. THIS IS NOT THE TIME TO EXPAND. THERE IS NO EIR AND WE ARE IN THE MIDST OF A LONGSTANDING
DROUGHT.

PLEASE think hard on this. Your decision affects us all!

Sincerely,

Diane Clifton,

Redwood Valley

P.S. I live in an upland residential area. The twelve hoop houses in view of our living room windows have recently
increase to sixteen!



